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Wind Turbines Judicial Review Update 
 

This is scheduled to be heard on 17 March 2015. The hearing 

will be held at the Royal Courts of Justice in London. Members 

of the public can attend and are perfectly welcome to go, 

however we are advised that the court will not be swayed by a 

strong show of support for either view. 

 

The judge may announce his/her decision on the day, but is 

more likely to reserve judgment to be handed down at a later 

time, normally within a few weeks. That judgment will be open 

to appeal by the losing side to the Court of Appeal if they can persuade either 

the judge or the Court of Appeal to grant permission to appeal. 

 

Morningthorpe Recycling Centre  - Cut in 

Opening Hours 
 

In April 2015 six recycling centres in South Norfolk 

are due to change to part-time hours to make a cost 

savings for Norfolk County Council. It is proposed 

that these sites operate on Thursday to Sunday 

inclusive, Morningthorpe is one of these sites. Thus 

the site will be closed Monday to Wednesday each 

week. 

 

 



  

HPC now available "virtually" all the time at 

www.hempnallpc.org  
Write to the Clerk at Karinya, Bungay Rd, Hempnall, Norwich, NR15 2NG. theclerk@hempnallpc.org 

Parish Council Elections 
 
Parish Council elections are to be held on May 7th 2015 together with the 

Parliamentary and District elections.  

 

If you're interested in becoming a Parish 

Councillor to help make the parish a better 

place to live, please contact the Clerk for 

more information or speak to a Councillor to 

find out what it involves. There are also 

some useful resources on the parish website 

under the “Serving You” tab such as guidance notes on: 

 

 Introduction to town and parish councils 

 Being a councillor 

 Am I qualified? 

 How to become a councillor? 

 Further information and case studies 

 

Why don’t you make a difference? 
 

 

Nominations must be delivered to 

SNC by prospective councillors 

no later than the deadline of 4pm 

on 9 April 2015. 

 

 

 
Councillor Telephone No. 

Geoffrey Moulton – Chairman 01508 482467 

David Hook – Vice Chairman 01508 498187 

Liz Allen 01508 499357 

Debbie Ashford 01508 498242 

Kevin Cunningham 01508 499502 

Richard Delf 01508 499788 

David Pointer 01508 498430 

Mike Turner 01508 499423 

Peter Workman 01508 499729 

Ian Nelson - Clerk 01508 498467 theclerk@hempnallpc.org 

 
Members of the public and press are welcome to attend Parish Council meetings which are held in The Mill Centre  at 

7.30pm on 17/03/15; 21/04/15; 19/05/15; Copies of the full minutes of meetings can be found on our website 

http://www.hempnallpc.org/
mailto:theclerk@hempnallpc.org?subject=I%20am%20interested%20in%20becoming%20a%20parish%20councillor

